Planning & Land Use Department

Town of Barrington
PO Box 660

333 Calef Highway
Barrington, NH 03825
603.664.0195

mgasses@barrington.nh.gov

NOTICE OF CONTINUATION

December 16, 2020

James W. Haley

Waldron B. Haley Revoc. Trust
14 Shakespeare RD.

Nashua, NH 03062

J&L Terra Holdings
79 Exeter Road

N. Hampton

NH 03862

Scott D. Cole

Beals Associates PLLC
70 Portsmouth Ave,
Stratham, NH 03885

Re:  238-36-V-20-SR (Owner: Waldron B. Haley Revoc Trust) Request by applicant for Site Review
for a multi-family Development along Franklin Pierce Highway (Map 238, Lot 36) in the Village
District. * BY: Scott D. Cole, Beal Associates, PLLC; 70 Portsmouth Avenue; Stratham, NH
03885.

Dear applicant:

This is to inform you that the Barrington Planning Board at its December 15, 2020 meeting
CONTINUED to the January 19, 2021 meeting the application referenced above.

As part of this application a Conditional Use Permit was Granted on November 17, 2020.

A waiver was granted from 12.2.1 Right of Way Width Road Design Standard requirements for the
enfrance road beyond 150 feet to the end of the hammerhead on November 17, 2020.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely, A)
‘%Zﬂw@ﬂ gy
Marcia J. Gasgses

Town Planner

cG: file



